
Appendix D: Other Communications

Proposed Email Invitation to PHA for Follow-up Interview 

To be sent after OMB approval

Dear [name of RAD PHA or Lender project contact will be inserted here]:

As contractor to the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development, Econometrica is seeking your 

cooperation to complete HUD’s evaluation of the Rental Assistance Demonstration (RAD).  You were 

previously selected to be a part of this study and were contacted in the past for your views about this 

important program.  We are requesting your assistance with a second round of telephone interviews 

regarding the impact of RAD on your PHA after RAD conversion. 

While your continued participation in this evaluation is voluntary, what you tell us will help in 

completing the evaluation of RAD and improving how the RAD program works. Your answers will be kept

confidential and will not be shared with HUD in any way that is attributable to you.

This interview should take you about 60 minutes to complete.  The attached PDF shows the questions 

that you will be asked.

We will be contacting you in a few days to set up this interview.

Thank you in advance for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Econometrica, Inc.


